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Lou Mansolillo

From: Craig Fitzgerald <fitzgeraldcraig@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 9:14 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Bill H-7015

 
To Whom This May Concern, 
 
 
Hello my name is Craig Fitzgerald, I’m a licensed electrician. I am writing to say I would like to see Bill H-7015 stay 
as currently drafted with zero language change. Changing the language will open the door to unlicensed people 
doing electrical work. There is a huge safety concern in my eyes should this happen.  
If someone wants to do the work then they need to go through an apprenticeship program and learn how to do the 
work correctly and safely.  
 
 
Thank you for your time, 
Craig 


